
 

 

 

 

12th July 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Annual Sunflower Competition 

 

As mentioned in Friday’s News and Views, the sunflower competition will be finalised this Friday 16th July. 

 

Please send in your entries via twitter or direct to the school email address:  office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk 

The photos should display the sunflower with the height measured from the top of the soil to the top of the plant.  

The easiest way to do this is to put a tape measure upright next to the image so that we can clearly see the 

measurements, with the children standing next to the flower. 

 

There will be a trophy for the tallest sunflower in each year group and a trophy for the overall winner. The winner 

will also get their name on the sunflower honours board near the office. There is also a staff competition this 

year. 

 

Looking forward to seeing your photos this week! 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher             
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